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Mr. Harold Weisberg 

Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

General correspondence, diaries, memoranda, and private libraries 
of 

intelligent, diligent researchers are the basic research tools for
 advanced 

study. Increasing demands of the graduate programs of the Univers
ity of 

Oregon have made the Library acutely aware of the importance of th
ese prime 

source materials. 

Your years of investigation are recognized by many, and your effor
ts are well 

reflected by your books in our library. We write with the hope th
at you have 

retained your files. 

The University of Oregon Library maintains a special department wh
ich organ-

izes, preserves, and protects private files, making them available
 only to 

qualified scholars engaged in serious study. We would like to sug
gest that 

you consider the permanent preservation of your collection in our 
archives. 

Realizing that private papers are often of a personal nature, we h
onor restric-

tions placed upon them by the donor. 

At present, we have more than a million manuscripts and a similar 
number of 

volumes, giving scholars the research materials and supporting boo
k collections 

needed for many substantial projects. We would be pleased to send
 you the 

inventory of one of our collections so that you may see how materi
als are 

organized for scholarly use. 

We feel that your collection would be an important addition to the
 fund of 

material available for scholarly use, and we would be honored to p
reserve 

your files. We hope that you will give our suggestion your favora
ble 

consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Edward Kemp 
Acquisitions Librarian 
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